
 
 
         October 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We will be offering an Intramural session for all interested 4th grade students 
starting Tuesday, November 14th.This program will run for 8 consecutive 
Tuesdays from 2:30-3:30pm.  Each week students will be placed on a team 
and we will play as many games as we can in the time allotted. If your child 
is interested please fill out the permission slip below and return it to Mrs. 
Scollan.   
 
Due to safety issues and limited space, we will only be able to take 25 
students this session. Students will be taken on a first come first serve basis.  
A list will be posted by the gymnasium.    
 
 
                                  Dates for this session are as follows: 
                               11/14, 11/21, 11/28, 12/12, 12/19,1/9, 1/16, 1/23 
 
         Thank you, 
         Mrs. Scollan 
       
 
 
 
Child’s Name____________________   Teacher________________       
 
I give my child permission to participate in the afternoon Intramural Session 
at Pulaski Road School.  Please arrive promptly at 3:30pm. 
 
My child is allowed to walk home at 3:30pm________________ 
 
My child will report to Scope at 3:30pm____________________ 
 
I will be picking up my child at 3:30pm_____________________ 
 
 
 


